natasha@sblafco.org

From: Torrie Cutbirth <torriecutbirth@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, December 02, 2022 2:52 PM

To: natasha@sblafco.org

Subject: PLEASE protect farmland in Lompoc

Dear Natasha, Commission Analyst/Clerk,

| am reaching out to urge you LAFCO to postpone the decision regarding the farmland along Bailey Avenue until its
February 2, 2023 meeting in order to provide the public with a meaningful opportunity to participate in the process!
Additionally, if LAFCO does proceed with the hearing, | am respectfully demanding that it denies the City’s proposal and
prevents the conversion of important agricultural lands.

Ag land is precious and important for climate resilience and our communities! Please protect this land.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

In Community,

Torrie Cutbirth (she/her)
Cornell University '16
(805) 453-6351



